
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Summer Term 

Friday  7th July 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 
We were so pleased the weather held out for our sports 

day on Friday. Congratulations to Mars who were the 

winning team this year. All the  

photographs are on the website for you to see. 

Our Year Six class had their leavers prom on  

Friday night. A chance for them to begin their journey 

towards high school. They all looked  

stunning!  

Year Two  enjoyed a trip to  

Liverpool to visit the  

Maritime Museum. They took part 

in a storytelling workshop about 

the Titanic.  

 

Year Four 

gave a performance on Thursday in  

assembly to showcase all that they 

have learnt with Mrs Tice on their 

violins and cellos.  

 

E-safety Meeting 
PC Amy Fletcher is coming into school on Wednesday 

12th July to deliver an e-safety presentation.  

PC Fletcher is a Police Youth Engagement Officer and 

will be covering a wide range of subjects from social 

media to gaming. This is a parent only presentation from 

3:30pm until approximately 4:30pm. In order to make it 

easier for you to attend, we plan to have two members 

of staff available to supervise the children either  

outside in the playground (weather permitting) or inside 

watching a DVD. This will be an informal and frank  

information session enabling you to stay up to date with 

the latest advice to help keep your children safe online. 

Mrs Wood and PC Fletcher look forward to welcoming 

you 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 12th July - E-safety presentation 

18th ,19th,20th July - KS2 Summer Show 

Wednesday 26th July - Leavers Service St  

Oswalds 

 

Brereton Bears is always there 

if you need before and after 

school care. Just call in to the 

school office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week we have chosen to celebrate the  

e-safety within school . The children have an  

excellent understanding of e-safety and have a 

wonderful kind and caring approach to each other 

 

We are also delighted to have one of our children 

as a finalist in the Signal Radio ‘No Troll Zone’ 

competition to design a logo that would be on all 

school websites that states they are against online 

trolling. 
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Brereton Garden Party 

Thank you to all those who came along and  

supported our annual Garden Party and 

crowning of our new Rose Queen, Lucy Guy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photographs by kind permission of Mrs Davenport 

and Mrs Mayers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Competition winners will be announced in  

assembly on Monday morning 

 


